Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Re: Housing Benefits, Supported Accommodation
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
You asked:

1. Please advise the rent threshold levels at which you consider accommodation which is supported to be unreasonably expensive and therefore subject to restriction

Answer:

The Council do not set rent threshold levels considered unreasonably expensive. All schemes are considered on their own merits, by comparison to other comparable accommodation available in our area.


2. Please provide weekly Housing Benefit eligible rent levels paid for all supported accommodation in the Borough (and clarify if these are supported but not exempt and supported exempt). If possible please could you show the total/gross weekly rent split between the core rent, eligible and ineligible service charges. If you cannot provide this could you give the highest rent paid in these categories
Please find enclosed. 
The Council do not record splits between core rent, eligible and ineligible service charges.  This is therefore as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
